
Due to a New Mexico state mandate, 
certain medications used to treat 
behavioral health conditions may  
be covered at $0 cost-share. 

Select medications may require notification 
and review to determine $0 coverage under 
the member’s pharmacy benefit. This includes 
medications prescribed to treat a behavioral  
health condition that have not been approved  
by the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) to 
treat that condition. You may be required to provide 
additional information, including the behavioral 
health condition being treated, to UnitedHealthcare 
to determine if the medication qualifies for $0 
coverage under the member’s pharmacy benefit. 

New Mexico $0 behavioral 
health coverage
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Please contact the OptumRx Prior Authorization department at 800-711-4555 or submit a 
prior authorization request electronically if you believe your member’s prescribed treatment 
qualifies for $0 cost-share coverage. Members can call the phone number on their ID card for 
more information.

https://www.optum.com/business/hcp-resources/page.hub.electronic-prior-authorization.html

